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Andrew Songle 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: andrew@andrewsongle.com 

John Derus 

4625 Drexel Ave. 

Edina, MN 55424 

 

VIA MAIL 

  

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 784 Laurel Avenue   

 

Dear Sirs:  

 

This is to confirm that at the April 27, 2021 Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended laying the matter over to Legislative Hearing on 

Tuesday, May 11, 2021 via telephone between 1:30 and 3:00 p.m. for further discussion and an 

update from the Fire Supervisor on your May 7, 2021 inspection at 9:30 am. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this inspection, please contact Supervisor AJ Neis at 

adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us or 651-266-8992. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 
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